May 20, 2022

Newsletter No. 38





OLD WEST MAIN & UPPER HARBOR RENEWAL Project Update

Red Wing Riverview Skyway "Pedestrian Bridge" Update:

The parking area at the bridge entrance on Levee Road is ready for use for additional Old West Main St parking and business access.

Old West Main Street Update:

The Contractor was successful in completing the installation of the new sewer and water services on the north side this past week. There are two services remaining on the south side that the Contractor is awaiting a successful test of the temporary water system in order to complete. It is anticipated that all services between Jefferson and Washington St are completed by end of next week at the latest. Starting first thing Monday, the Contractor plans to begin the new storm sewer work in the Washington St intersection. The Contractor anticipates being finished with all the new storm sewer between Jefferson and Washington St by the end of next week. Based on the above schedule, the closure of the next block of Old West Main, including the intersections of Buchanan and Jefferson St are anticipated to start Tuesday, May 31st, the day after Memorial Day. Additional information and updates on any traffic control changes will continue to be provided as part of each week's newsletter.



Project Engineer Cell: 507-995-2936

E-mail: cory.bienfang@bolton-menk.com

Engineering Project Manager
Cell: 651-260-5956
E-mail: ryan.illa@ci.red-wing.mn.us

Jared Strusz
Engineering Technician
Cell: 651-380-7780
Email: jared.strusz@ci.red-wing.mn.us